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Docket, Hearing —
From: | Mark Deats [mrdeats3710@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, September 15, 2012 7:38 AM
To: Docket, Hearing

Subject: close Indian Point

Dear Sir or Madam,
| live near the Indian Point nuclear power plant and want it closed down.

There have been multiple problems at Indian Point for years and it is a terrorist
target.

Over 16 million people live close to this nuke and if there, God forbid, was an
accident,
it would be a tragedy of monumental proportions.

Lets show the rest of the country why New York is such a great state, start changing
to wind, solar, hydro power, etc., and avoid a possible "Chernobyl on the Hudson".

Very truly yours,

Mark Deats
16 Forbes Rd
New City, NY 10956
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